
Message from Mrs Teer

This week was all about our amazing Year 6’s. 

We are all so proud of each and every single one of 

them.

They smashed SATs and were the most chilled Year 6 

we have had I think! 

They love having their leavers hoodies (which will not 

be off their backs for the next two months). 

A big thank you to all our staff who have supported 

Year 6 this week. Next week is another busy week! 

Have a lovely weekend.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Teer
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Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺Always being ready to listen and learn

☺Fantastic use of Maths skills

☺Trying hard to improve on presentation

☺Great attitude towards work

☺Always trying her best and supporting 

peers

☺An excellent alternative ending in Literacy

☺SMASHING THEIR SATS! 

Class News

Seedlings: This week we have been pirates! We loved using the 

robots to move around our pirate map and playing a pirate 

treasure game on the big field. 

Saplings: We have been using our Maths skills to represent 

numbers and subsitising. Fantastic Maths!                                                                                               

Sycamores: We have done some excellent recap in phonics this 

week, hunting for all spellings of the vowel sounds in stories. 

Poplars: This week we have had a fantastic Geography lesson 

looking at maps and designing our own towns. We’re looking 

forward to building our own town next week. If you have any 

boxes, cereal box-sized or smaller, please bring them in on 

Tuesday. 

Maples: Excellent teamwork in PE, supporting and encouraging 

friends to achieve success. 

Elms: This week, we have been learning about the journey of a 

river from source to mouth. We have used geographical 

vocabulary to describe the changes to the river at the different 

courses.

Hawthorns: In Hawthorn this week, Year 5 have produced some 

excellent narratives by writing an alternative ending to our text of 

the half term Brightstorm.

Chestnuts: Well done to my fabulous Year 6 class for taking their 

SATS in their stride. Your hard work has definitely paid off. Have a 

fabulous weekend! 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 97.50%

Sycamores – 94.48%

Poplars – 99.00%

Maples – 97.98%

Elms – 99.33%

Hawthorns – 90.33%

Chestnuts – 100%

Coming up next 

week:

Monday – Year 1 

Class Led Collective 

Worship @ 2.45pm

Tuesday – Year 5 

drop in @ 9.00am

Thursday – Year 6 

drop-in @ 9.00am

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Charlotte from Year 4, 

Rory from Year 1 and Isaac from 

Reception who received rainbow 

badges today for exceptional acts of 

kindness, Please ask your child why 

they received this award. 
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